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By Email: Brent.Chapman.MLA@leg.bc.ca  
 
                                                                                                                          Richmond, May 13, 2025 
 
 
Subject: Follow-up from our April 11 meeting – Thank you and contacts 
 
Dear Mr. Chapman, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
I wanted to sincerely thank you for taking the time to meet with us and for your openness during 
our discussions. It was a real pleasure to connect with you, to share who we are, and to speak 
about the realities and challenges we face. 
 
We truly appreciated your attentive listening and your interest in our work. 
 
If possible, we would be grateful if you could share the contacts you mentioned for the former 
mayors of Abbotsford. We would also greatly appreciate it if you could help connect us with the 
current Mayor of Surrey. 
 
Thank you once again for your time and support. 

Warm regards, 
 

 
Marie-Pierre Lavoie    
Board Chair, Conseil scolaire francophone de la Colombie-Britannique   
 
CC: Chantal Fadous, Vice-Chair, Trustee for the Fraser Valley Region 
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